
Important Update: Changes in Technology 

Service Pricing 

Dear Valued Client, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about upcoming changes to 

our technology service pricing, effective [Start Date]. After careful consideration and evaluation 

of our services, we have made adjustments to our pricing structure to better serve you and ensure 

the highest quality of service. 

Updated Pricing Details 

• Service A: New Price $XXX (previously $XXX) 

• Service B: New Price $XXX (previously $XXX) 

• Service C: New Price $XXX (previously $XXX) 

We understand that changes in pricing can be concerning, and we want to assure you that our 

commitment to providing exceptional services remains our top priority. These adjustments will 

allow us to enhance our offerings and invest in the latest technologies to serve you better. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at [Contact Information]. We appreciate your understanding and continued partnership. 

Thank you for being a valued client. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 


